
The Heartland Antique Radio Association, Inc.

Minutes of the February 21, 2019 Regular Meeting

The Heartland Antique Radio Association monthly meeting was called to order at 6:28 PM at 
Asbury United Methodist Church, Tulsa, OK by the president, Jerome Thomas.

The following officers were present:
President: Jerome Thomas Board Member: Gene Vickery
Vice President: Eldon Loomis Board Member: Randy Beeson
Secretary/Treasurer: Earl Massoth

Including officers, 15 club members and 1 guest were in attendance.

The treasurer’s report was given by Earl Massoth. The minutes for the November meeting were 
read by Earl and were approved.

Announcements: 
Gene Vickery descrbed how meeting minutes would be presented in the future. They will be 
included with the emailed  announcement for the upcoming meeting and not read during the 
meeting. Members will have the opportunity to discuss and approve the minutes as they normally 
would during the regular meeting.

Earl Stutzman mentioned that the Green Country Hamfest would be held on April 12th and 13th.

Jerome Thomas announced a plan to have a vintage radio show at the Town Village Senior Living 
Retirement Community on Saturday, April 20.

Old Business: No old business was conducted.

New Business: Gene made a motion to continue to have membership dues for 2019 to be $0. The 
motion was seconded by Mark Gabby and was approved unanimously.

Program: The second half of the movie, Empire of the Air: The Men Who Made Radio, was shown.
It is the story of radio’s creation and featured Lee, DeForest, Edwin Armstrong, and David Sarnoff. 
The first half of the movie was shown at the January meeting. Gene provided snacks and drinks for 
our enjoyment.

Show and Tell: Jerome described a 1935 Philco Model 45 “Butterfly” radio.
Louise McGinnis presented a 1942 Philco Model PT-96 Transitone radio.

Drawing: A random number selection for a “door prize”, a selection of an item from the auction 
table, was conducted. The winner was Ron Lander and he selected a mystery gadget with a “magic 
eye” tube.

Auction: The usual donation auction was held and we received $119.00. The auctioneer was Randy 
Beeson.

The meeting was adjourned.
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